
The Board at its meeting of August 19, 2014 adopted the recommendation in the staff report, as 
follows: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“It is recommended that the TTC Board forward a copy of this report to (1) each City of Toronto 
Councillor and (2) the City Deputy Manager and Chief Financial Officer, for information”. 

The Board also adopted the following member motions: 

1. “That the TTC Board condemn in no uncertain terms the offensive and discriminatory 
remarks made by a TTC employee to the media at a rally at Queen's Park on Saturday 
July 26, 2014. 

That the TTC Board affirms its view that Toronto is a city of respect and tolerance and that 
all TTC employees must be held to the highest standard. 

That the TTC Board affirms corporate policy that all employees must "conduct 
themselves, while on duty, in a manner which does not jeopardize the integrity or the 
image of the TTC.  To conduct themselves, while off duty and in issued uniform or 
clothing, equipment or TTC vehicle, in a manner that does not jeopardize the integrity and 
image of the TTC”.   

TTC affirms its view that Toronto remain a destination of respect, tolerance and safety and 
that the importation of world conflict zones is contrary to these ideals”. 

2. “That the Board refer the comments of the deputants with respect to the labour disruption 
in Thunder Bay to staff for contractual discussions with Bombardier, with particular 
attention to be paid to issues of public safety”. 


